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Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                                    Autumn 2019 
 
We have a few mentions for this newsletter and some exciting events to look forward to! 
 
SCHOOL DISCOS 
 
The 1st disco of the year, held this week, was enjoyed by all! We welcomed some new faces, which is always lovely. 
We also said goodbye to some too as this was the last disco our member Jo Arundell , her husband Neil & daughter 
Jessica would be running. Jessica was a student at Granta and Jo who remained on the FOGS team will now be stepping 
down at Christmas, hopefully to enjoy a well earned rest! We cannot thank them enough for all their help with the 
events and Jo's fundraising.  
 
Our next disco date will be posted on the website soon. Look out for flyers in school bags too! 
 
QUIZ NIGHT 
 
Our Quiz Night has been moved to Friday 8th November. 7.30pm start (around 10pm finish) 
Can you rally your friends and family for a team? Tables can seat up to 8.  
There will be a Ploughman’s Supper included in the ticket price of £10 per person.  
All profits will go towards new specialised equipment for our School. 
There will also be a raffle! This is an adult only event. Bring your own drinks and nibbles!  
 
If you would like to attend please let us know by returning the slip below.  
We would love to see you there!  
 
WINTER FAYRE 
 
This year’s Winter Fayre will be held on Saturday 30th November from 12 til 3pm. 
It’s a lovely occasion with the chance to shop for those Christmas gifts, see what the students 
have been making, enjoy a break at FOGS CAFE and listen to carols from a local choir. As always,  
there will a grand raffle and lucky programme prize. We have some new stallholders this year too! 
If you can help with this event, even for a short while, please return the attached slip. We look 
Forward to seeing you there! 
 
SCHOOL PANTO 
 
This year sees our 3rd visit from the travelling Panto Troupe, Purple Productions. As we are able to hold  
this event on-site it means every student can attend. It has been such a success and it’s wonderful 
to see the children so excited and engaged in the story.  
 
Best wishes, Amanda Reynolds  & The FOGS Team 
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Granta Quiz Night 
 
 
Team Name: _________________________________ 
 
No of people: _____________ 
 
Contact number/email: _________________________ 
 
Amount enclosed: £___________________ 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WINTER FAYRE 
 
I would like to help at this event. I can help from (please tick times available) 
 
11.30 - 12pm ________ (setup) 
 
12 - 12.30pm _________ 
 
12.30 - 1pm _________ 
 
1 – 1.30pm _________ 
 
1.30 - 2pm _________ 
 
2 – 2.30pm _________ 
 
2.30 - 3pm _________ 
 
3 – 3.30pm _________ (clear up) 
 
 
Name:___________________________________ Contact email:____________________________________ 
 


